
Bihar Engineering University, Patna 
6th Floor, examination Block, AKU Campus, Mithapur, Patna-800001 

Letter No.-BEU/ 

Website: www.beu-bih.ac.in: 
Email-beubihara@gmail.com: Ph-0612-2385475 

08.05.2023 onwards. 

/2023/Patna 

This is to inform all the 1" (first) semester and 7h (seventh) semester B.Tech. students of Bihar 
Engineering University, Patna that the End senmester examination-2022 will commence from 

NOTICE 

Memo No. BEU/ |60 /2023/Patna 

Students can fill up the examination form for the said examination during April 25-30, 2023. 

For updates students should regularly visit the University website (www.beu-bih.ac. in). 

Date:-20.04.2023 

Memo No. BEU/ \6D /2023/Patna 

By Order of Vice-Chancellor 
-Sd 

Registrar 
Bihar Engineering University 

Patna 

Copy to: Al Principals/n-charge Principals/Directors of concerned Engineering Colleges, Bihar 

Copy to: 1. Secretary, Department of Science & Technology, Patna 
2. Director, Department of Science & Technology, Patna 

Date: - 20.04.2023 

By order of Vice-Chancellor 
-Sd 

Registrar 
Bihar Engineering University 

Patna 

Date: -20.04.2023 

By order of Vice-Chancellor 

Registrár 
Bihar Engineering University 

Patna 
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